
From: Robert Knight <robertfknight@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 16, 2021 2:06 PM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Energy Efficiency Program Defunding 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
To: Daniel C. Goldner, Commissioner: 
I was dismayed to read that the PUC is planning to reduce the funding for energy 
efficiency.  The cost of this program to rate-payers is small in comparison to the long term 
benefits to consumers and the environment.  I believe this decision is entirely misguided, and I 
hope you will reconsider it. 
Robert Knight 
247 Hedgerose Lane 
Hopkinton, NH 03229 
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